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Safety Awareness 
Communication 

Safety Information 

 
As From Tuesday 17th September, all site vehicles accessing the BESS area will require a 
fitted portable fire extinguisher.  This is a requirement of the Dangerous Goods 
arrangements with the battery containers arriving. 
 
Please ensure all company and contractor vehicles that will access the BESS area are 
compliant 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vehicles found non-compliant will be removed from site 


